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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Music and Drama Club Years 3-6 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we are running an after school Music and Drama Club for pupils 

in Years 3-6. The children will be working towards a performance of “A hint of Snow White” in the 

Spring Term.  
 

There are currently up to 60 places (maximum) available for the club.  
 

To begin with, the club will run on Wednesdays from 3.30-4.30pm on the following dates in the 

Autumn term:  

 Wednesday 1st November 

 Wednesday 8th November  

 Wednesday 15th November  

 Wednesday 22nd November 

 Wednesday 29th November 

 Wednesday 6th December  
 

The club will then continue into the Spring term. The children will need to commit to the club for the 

three half terms as we will be working towards a performance. 

If your child has an interest in acting and singing and would like to commit to taking part in the play, 

please book their place on Parent Portal by Friday 20th October.  
 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Bradley & Ms Bingle  
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